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Comments: I strongly object to the restriction for snowmobile and other "over the snow" vehicle use on the  KNF

Kootenai National Forest. Grizzly bears are NOT "ENDANGERED" in Montana and they have been thriving.

There is no need to restrict the people from enjoying and using these areas for the public.

 


